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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Public Disclaimer from the RSVGPF 

The Royal Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force (RSVGPF) is aware of the circulation 

of a malicious social media post depicting an individual as "Wanted: Dead or Alive." We strongly 

condemn this post which is entirely false, unauthorized, and dangerous. The RSVGPF has not 

issued any such statement, and we urge the public to refrain from sharing or engaging with such 

defamatory content. Such actions have serious consequences, including inciting violence and 

causing harm to innocent individuals. 

The RSVGPF is actively investigating this matter, and the person or persons responsible for 

creating and disseminating this false information will be brought to justice. We remind the public 

that the creation and spread of misinformation is a criminal offense, and those involved will be 

prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. We urge everyone to act responsibly and avoid further 

engagement with this harmful content. 

-END- 
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